
 

 

 

Cir No.: STS/155/2024-25       19.12.2024 (Thursday) 
 

Dear Parent 
 

With great pride, we inform you that the school is organising ‘Christmas Carnival’ – a 

carousel of festive frolic on 22.12.2024 (Sunday) from 12:30 p.m.–6:30 p.m. The day will 

be a package of full entertainment with a myriad of activities, scrumptious and mouth-

watering food to tickle taste buds, exciting games, music and much more.  
 

To ensure the smooth conduct of the carnival, kindly note the following instructions: 
 

• Kindly adhere to the timings mentioned-above. 

• The event is exclusively for the students and parents of St. Thomas’ School, 

Dwarka; no outside attendees will be permitted. 

• Both students and parents must carry their student and parent school ID cards on 

the day of the event positively, failing which entry will not be permitted.  

• Students are permitted to attend the carnival in casual attire. Encourage your child 

to wear weather- appropriate attire and footwear. 

• Support and encourage your child to participate in games, activities etc. 

• Visit stalls in an orderly manner and avoid overcrowding. 

• Students are expected to maintain discipline and follow the instructions of the 

teachers at all times. 

• Use the dustbins provided and avoid littering the school premises.  

• Avoid carrying any hazardous or unnecessary items, including valuables. The 

school will not be held responsible for any kind of loss. 

• Use of public transport will be appreciated. 

 

Looking forward to having you all! 
 
 
 
Ms Meneka I. Singh 
   (Principal) 

 


